
Urbandale City Council Minutes 
March 7, 2006 

 
 

The Urbandale City Council met in regular session on Tuesday, March 7, 2006, 
at 11:45 a.m. at the Administrative Office Building, 3600 86th Street, with Mayor 
Robert D. Andeweg presiding.  Answering roll call were the following Council 
Members:  John Forst, John Forbes, Doug Getter, Ron Pogge, Mary Polson.  
Also present were City Manager Robert Layton, Community Development 
Director Paul Dekker, Director of Engineering and Public Works Dave McKay, 
City Clerk Deb Mains. 
 
Forbes moved, seconded by Getter to approve the Agenda as posted.  On roll 
call, Ayes:  Forbes, Getter, Forst, Polson, Pogge.  Nays:  none.  Motion carried. 
 
Tom Kane, Executive Director, Des Moines Area Metropolitan Planning 
Organization (MPO), made a presentation regarding the MPO’s Year 2030 Long-
Range Transportation Plan, growth in the metropolitan area, current and 
proposed projects and activities of the MPO.  Discussion was held regarding 
future funding and prioritizing needs on a regional basis. 
 
The City Council’s strategic planning session was scheduled for Friday, April 14, 
2006.  A survey and additional information will be distributed prior to the session. 
 
Polson moved, seconded by Getter to adjourn at 12:58 p.m.  On roll call, Ayes:  
Polson, Getter, Pogge, Forst, Forbes.  Nays:  none.  Motion carried. 
 
 
 
 
      ______________________________ 
      Robert D. Andeweg,  Mayor 
 
 
Attest: 
 
 
_____________________ 
Debra Mains,  City Clerk 

 


